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Dear Select PPE, 
 
The South African Association of Audiologists (SAAA) hereby wants to extend our sincerest 

gratitude for your contribution to our screening project on World Hearing Day on 3 March 2017.  

 

The project was a tremendous success – we performed a total of 894 tests on the day and 

achieved our goal to beat the previous world record of 712 tests performed in an 8 hour period.  

People identified with hearing loss were referred to appropriate institutions where treatment can 

be provided.  

 

The day generated a tremendous amount of media coverage which we are also grateful for 

since this supports our goal to generate increased awareness of the early identification and 

treatment of hearing loss. 

 

You are welcome to read more about the day which gives an outline of the day and what was 

done! 

 

https://audiologysa.wordpress.com/2017/03/06/looking-back-at-world-hearing-day-2017-in-

south-africa/ 

 

We appreciate your interests and investment in this day and in audiology in South Africa. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Tanya Hanekom: SAAA President 

 

Yolandé van der Westhuizen: SAAA Marketing 

 

Vera-Genevey Hlayisi: SAAA Events 
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